
 
 
 
 

 

Open Enrollment for Secondary (Grades 6-12) for the 2019-2020 school year: 

Families looking to fill out open enrollment applications for 6th grade for next school year need to apply online.  

The form is only available online from January 15, 2019 and the deadline for applying will be on March 1, 2019.  

Again, this is for SECONDARY (Grades 6-12) only! 

  

                                            

                                           Two-by-Two Mascot of the month: Niabi!  Niabi represents fairness.   

                                            Niabi means fawn. Fawns are gentle and loving animals. They honor us.  The fawn is                               

the symbol of love and acceptance.  Being fair means you are loving and gentle toward anyone and you accept 

ways people are alike and different.  Fairness consists of making sure others are included and joining in. When 

you are fair, you feel good inside!  Please be loving and gentle even when you don’t get your way, be gentle 

with a flower or tree.        

Health Education Monthly Update:  December’s health topic is Nutrition.  This topic focuses on helpful eating 

habits. Children will learn about MyPlate and planning healthful meals and snacks.   
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Like us on Facebook – 
We are the Bryant Bulldogs DCSD 
                         

          
  

 

 
Due to winter break the 
January Newsletter will 
be sent out on Friday, 
January 4.  

 
 

 

 
 

Principal’s Corner: 

I can’t believe it is December already!  This first part of the 

year has really gone by quickly!  I just wanted to personally thank all 

of the families for continuing to make me feel welcome here at 

Bryant.  I continue to look forward to the wonderful accomplishments 

our students and staff will have this school year. 

 We will have a Site Council meeting on Tuesday, December 11 

from 5:00-6:00 in the school library.  ALL PARENTS are welcome to 

attend.  We will discuss the new Standards Based Report Card.  We 

are looking for parent feedback!  We also have our BFO meeting on 

Tuesday, December 11 from 6:15-7:15.  Again, all parents are 

welcome!  I hope to see you there!   

 Thank you for doing a great job of dropping off your 

child(ren) at 7:55am or 8:00am.  We only have one staff member out 

on the arrival line at 7:55am and the rest of the staff come out at 

8:00am for duty.  I appreciate your cooperation on this, as it is 

safest for our students!       - Megan Richardson, Principal 
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Purpose of the Reading Night: 

To bring parents together, strengthen our community, and share the importance of reading! 

We will have four reading stations: 

1. Comprehension Café 

2. Words, Words, WORDS 

3. Fall in Love with a Good Book 

4. #Bulldogsread  

HOW CAN YOU HELP? 

To get ready for the night, we are looking for some donations.  If you are willing to donate, please send the item 

to school with your child!  Thank you!   

Here are the items we are in need of for Reading Night: 

 Cocoa (in a can) 

 Hot Cocoa cups 

 Cider 

 Napkins 

 Marshmallows 

 Post-it Notes 

 Craft Sticks- Any Size 

  

  



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 

December 

10- Band Concert @ Hempstead High School 6pm 

11- Site Council 5-6pm (Library) 

       BFO Meeting 6:15-7:15pm (Library) 

17- Cookie Walk for Staff (Sponsored by the BFO) 

       Girl Scouts Grade 3 6-7:30pm (Art Room) 

20- Choir Breakfast 7:30am 

       Choir, Band & Orchestra will perform during lunch  12:10-12:40pm 

21- Community Gathering 2:20pm Hosted by Grade 2 and Ms. Anderson 

24- First Day of Winter Break 

January 

3- Classes Resume 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Band (Grade 5) every Monday individual lessons during the school day and group band rehearsal from 3:05-3:45pm.   

Orchestra (Grade 5) every Tuesday individual lessons during the school day and group orchestra from 3:05-3:45pm. 

Choir (Grades 4 & 5) every Thursday morning 7:30-8:05pm. 

 


